
From the Office of Cathy Giordano 

Pawling Town Clerk 
 

NEW DOG LICENSING FEES 

 

 

I would like to bring you up to date on the new dog licensing fees for 2019.  On November 14, 

2018, the Pawling Town Board passed the following resolution increasing dog licensing fees: 

 

Resolution 2018117 

Resolution to Amend the Town of Pawling Dog Licensing Fees 

 

Whereas, the Town Clerk, after reviewing the Town’s Dog Licensing Fees with other local 

municipalities, has requested an increase in such fees; and 

 

Whereas, the Town of Pawling Town Board strives for fees that are appropriate and consistent 

with the current economic environment; and 

 

Whereas, the Town Board of the Town of Pawling has engaged in discussions and review of said 

fees and finds it to be in the best interests of the Town of Pawling to make the proposed change: 

 

$7.50 if Dog is Spayed/Neutered    To $12.50 if Dog is Spayed/Neutered 

 

$15.50 if Dog is not Spayed/Neutered To  $20.50 if Dog is not Spayed/Neutered 

 

$3.00 for Replacement Dog Tag   To  $5.00 for Replacement Dog Tag 

 

Now, Therefore, be it, Resolved, that the Town Board of the Town of Pawling hereby adopts the 

proposed Amendment to the Town of Pawling Dog Licensing Fees as set forth herein; and be it 

 

Further Resolved, that this Resolution will take effect on January 1, 2019. 

 

 

You will continue to receive dog license renewals and make payment to my office. If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact Cheryl or me at (845) 855-5040. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


